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Top DEP Stories 
 
Altoona Mirror: Sunoco fines to fund projects 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/10/sunoco-fines-to-fund-projects/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Tim Schaeffer tapped to head Fish and Boat Commission 
http://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2018/10/18/Tim-Schaeffer-tapped-to-head-Fish-and-Boat-
Commission-Pennsylvania-John-Arway/stories/201810180145 
 
Post-Gazette: Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission taps new executive director 
http://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2018/10/19/Fish-and-Boat-Commission-new-executive-
director-John-Arway-Tim-Schaeffer-Pennsylvania-fishing-boating/stories/201810190053 
 
Mentions 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: What’s good for New York isn’t in Bradford County 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-10-
18/Front_Page/Whats_Good_for_New_York_Isnt_in_Bradford_County.html 
 
Centre County Gazette: Federal grant could bring new water tank 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/centre-county-gazette/federal-grant-could-bring-new-water-
tank,1478159/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Plan for Dollar General along Route 220 a step closer; WSA announces 
revision to pollutant limits 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/10/plan-for-dollar-general-along-route-220-a-step-
closer/  
 
Gant News: Clearfield Borough agrees to allow CMA to explore taking over sewer lines 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/10/19/clearfield-borough-agrees-to-allow-cma-to-explore-taking-over-
sewer-lines/  
 
Gant News: CMA discusses sanitary sewer overflow in Hyde, possibility of taking over sewer lines 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/10/17/cma-discusses-sanitary-sewer-overflow-in-hyde-possibility-of-taking-
over-sewer-lines/  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Students improve environment during field trip 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/students-improve-environment-during-field-
trip/article_ed77ed3d-b54e-54c5-baf8-432ec350b327.html  
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Streamside Stewardship Workshop in McKean County 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/streamside-stewardship-
workshop/article_728bf305-d477-50ee-aec3-8bdae9692af3.html 
 
Phoenixville Patch: Funded By Sunoco Fine, Chesco Gets $1.8 Million For Conservation 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/phoenixville/funded-sunoco-fine-chesco-gets-1-8-million-conservation 
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Air 
 
Observer-Reporter: W&J professor exposes Chinese visitors to Donora Smog Museum 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/w-j-professor-exposes-chinese-visitors-to-donora-
smog-museum/article_2b3e9b80-d308-11e8-b3c2-a39e432ea1e7.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Health Department again fines U.S. Steel, citing coke plant emissions 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14190890-74/health-department-again-fines-us-steel-citing-coke-
plant-emissions 
 
Post-Gazette: Clairton Coke Works fined another $620K due to 'emissions problems' 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2018/10/18/Clairton-Coke-Works-fined-another-620K-
emissions-problems-Allegheny-County-health-department/stories/201810180104 
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: The Justice Department asks the Supreme Court to put youths’ climate change lawsuit on 
hold 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/10/18/The-Justice-Department-asks-the-
Supreme-Court-to-put-youths-climate-change-lawsuit-on-hold-1/stories/201810180209  
 
Post-Gazette: Our children are counting on us 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2018/10/19/Our-children-are-counting-on-
us/stories/201810170140 
 
Post-Gazette: 'Paris to Pittsburgh' climate-change documentary to be narrated by Rachel Brosnahan 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/neighborhood/2018/10/18/Pittsburgh-to-Paris-climate-change-
documentary-narrated-by-Rachel-Brosnahan-Mrs-Maisel/stories/201810180136 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
York Dispatch: Keeping the wild spaces 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/editorials/2018/10/18/editorial-keeping-wild-
spaces/1668743002/ 
 
Centre County Gazette: Halloween Trail and Festival returns to Shaver’s Creek Environmental Center 
after 2-year hiatus 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/halloween-trail-and-festival-returns-to-shavers-creek-
after-2year-hiatus,1478134/  
 
Centre County Gazette: How things have changed:  Archery hunting then and now  
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/how-things-have-changed-archery-hunting-then-and-
now,1478135/  
 
Bradford Era: Grant monies available from 2006 train derailment 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/grant-monies-available-from-train-derailment/article_332a348a-
d349-11e8-9ee3-2b4b19249e70.html  
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Sunbury Daily Item: Trail Authority talks hotel tax, rail trail transfer 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/trail-authority-talks-hotel-tax-rail-trail-
transfer/article_1b9ec813-4d82-5a73-855d-1c38e50bebce.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Outlook murky for town pool 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/101818/page/1/story/outlook-murky-for-town-pool  
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Funding available for canoe, kayak access projects in western Pennsylvania 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/news/funding-available-for-canoe-kayak-
access-projects-in-western-pennsylvania/article_84fec063-8d6f-5333-aa89-9a7bb1641125.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Renton Park in Plum will be upgraded with use of state funds, perhaps borough money, 
too 
https://triblive.com/local/plum/14191543-74/renton-park-in-plum-will-be-upgraded-with-use-of-state-
funds  
 
Tribune-Review: Tree Pittsburgh opens new $2.6 million campus in Lawrenceville 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14190960-74/tree-pittsburgh-opens-new-26-million-campus-in-
lawrenceville 
 
Bradford Era: Corps to release water from Kinzua Dam to study mussels 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/corps-to-release-water-from-kinzua-dam-to-study-
mussels/article_80608850-d338-11e8-88b9-07a3629892d0.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Conneaut Lake leaders provide update on aspects of revitalization project 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/conneaut-lake-leaders-provide-update-on-aspects-of-
revitalization-project/article_a10ed476-d19e-11e8-a962-a38e75358f6b.html 
 
Energy 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Southcentral Pa. Transource power line may cost more than estimated 
https://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/2018/10/19/transource-southcentral-pa-power-
lines-may-cost-more-than-estimated/1672641002/ 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Energy boost: Company leans on new tax incentive to fuel project 
http://www.cpbj.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20181019/CPBJ01/181019885/energy-boost-
company-leans-on-new-tax-incentive-to-fuel-project 
 
CleanTechnica: Microsoft To Add 90 Megawatts Of New Wind In Pennsylvania 
https://cleantechnica.com/2018/10/18/microsoft-to-add-90-megawatts-of-new-wind-in-pennsylvania/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Tribune-Review: Laurels & Lances: Agricultural preservation, Elliott Group, and volunteers 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorials/14190901-74/laurels-lances 
 
Oil and Gas 
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WITF/StateImpact: Sunoco: Mariner East 2 delayed to 2020 and offers substitute 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/10/sunoco-mariner-east-2-delayed-to-2020-so-company-will-join-
three-pipes-as-substitute.php 
 
Observer-Reporter: Oil and gas firm breaks ground on regional HQ in Alta Vista park 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/oil-and-gas-firm-breaks-ground-on-regional-hq-
in/article_fcb3c8ba-d2ff-11e8-a286-87023093cb64.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Oil and gas firm to locate in Alta Vista Business Park 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/10/19/oil-and-gas-firm-to-locate-in-alta-vista-
business.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: I interrupted a 2014 Pa. governor debate to talk about fracking. Four years later, 
little has changed | Opinion 
http://www2.philly.com/philly/opinion/commentary/pennsylvania-governor-debate-fracking-tom-wolf-
scott-wagner-2018-20181019.html 
 
Oil City Derrick: Cracker plant talk in Cranberry 
http://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/cracker-plant-talk-in-cranberry/article_5c255569-f5c5-
5144-8fb1-9df5aada4284.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Morning Call: Lower Macungie residents: Enough with the lanternflies, mosquitoes 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-lower-macungie-lanternflies-mosquitos-20181018-
story.html 
 
Times Tribune: Possibly rabid gray fox bites Blakely man 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/possibly-rabid-gray-fox-bites-blakely-man-1.2399296 
 
Waste 
 
Lock Haven Express: Residents can safely dispose of unused prescription drugs 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/10/residents-can-safely-dispose-of-unused-
prescription-drugs/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Trash transfer station proposed for northern Lancaster County, would reduce 
trucks on local roads 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/trash-transfer-station-proposed-for-northern-lancaster-county-
would-reduce/article_b9d45934-d39e-11e8-b904-438d587eb8d7.html 
 
Water 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Water boil advisory lifted in Wilkes-Barre 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/water-boil-advisory-lifted-in-wilkes-barre-1.2399297 
 
Standard Speaker: City stormwater focus of public forum Tue. 
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https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/city-stormwater-focus-of-public-forum-tue-1.2398800 
 
Pocono Record: Eastburg water safe to drink while repairs underway 
http://www.poconorecord.com/news/20181017/eastburg-water-safe-to-drink-while-repairs-underway 
 
Reading Eagle: Topton land swap plan stalls in House 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/topton-land-swap-plan-stalls-in-house 
 
Reading Eagle: RAWA to buy emergency truck 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/rawa-to-buy-emergency-truck&template=ourcityart 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Proposed FEMA flood plain map changes for Lebanon County 
https://www.ldnews.com/picture-gallery/news/local/2018/10/18/proposed-fema-flood-plain-map-
changes-lebanon-county/1674244002/ 
 
FOX43: ‘Flushable’ wipes force divers to travel 80-90 feet into raw sewage to clear clogs 
https://fox43.com/2018/10/18/flushable-wipes-force-divers-to-travel-80-90-feet-into-raw-sewage-to-
clear-clogs/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: What public works projects are getting funding in Centre County? 
https://www.centredaily.com/latest-news/article220101440.html   
 
Centre Daily Times: Maryland unveils newest Chesapeake Bay license plate design 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article220253250.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Funding almost finalized for new TMA treatment plant 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/funding-almost-finalized-for-new-tma-treatment-
plant/article_7693e3fc-c229-5bf9-9e3b-37a6bc745d65.html  
 
Bradford Era: Corps to release water from Kinzua Dam to study mussels 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/corps-to-release-water-from-kinzua-dam-to-study-
mussels/article_80608850-d338-11e8-88b9-07a3629892d0.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Lawmaker works to stem flooding in Fishing Creek 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/101918/page/1/story/lawmaker-works-to-stem-flooding-
in-fishing-creek  
 
Renovo Record: State Oks loan for Clinton County sewer project 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/47062  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Mansfield council gets earful from flooded residents 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/mansfield-council-gets-earful-from-
flooded-residents/article_2cbb6639-5162-534e-8927-2201399970b4.html  
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Two wastewater projects to be approved 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/two-community-development-projects-
recommended-to-be-approved/article_4e295bb0-dcea-513f-9b01-a763cfd2d4a1.html 
 

https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/city-stormwater-focus-of-public-forum-tue-1.2398800
http://www.poconorecord.com/news/20181017/eastburg-water-safe-to-drink-while-repairs-underway
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Tribune-Review: Comedy show to benefit $450,000 storm clean-up at Camp Guyasuta 
https://triblive.com/local/foxchapel/14189643-74/comedy-show-to-benefit-450000-storm-clean-up-at-
camp-guyasuta 
 
Post-Gazette: Firm plans hydroelectric plant below Highland Park Bridge 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/north/2018/10/18/Firm-plans-hydroelectric-plant-below-Highland-
Park-Bridge/stories/201809270006  
 
Herald-Standard: Bridging the gap  
https://www.heraldstandard.com/sports/outdoors/bridging-the-gap/article_c7649c4f-43b9-52ce-8a51-
706f4b3d55a7.html  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: No rate hike in UTMA’s 2019 budget 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2018-10-
18/Front_Page/No_rate_hike_in_UTMAs_2019_budget.html  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: DBMA line relocation work likely to wait until spring 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2018-10-
18/Front_Page/DBMA_line_relocation_work_likely_to_wait_until_spr.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Meadville water authority buys fluoride analyzers from Franklin 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/meadville-water-authority-buys-fluoride-analyzers-from-
franklin/article_a15516c2-d273-11e8-aa47-877ae40cbbe0.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Fall foliage in Lancaster County and beyond: Where and when to find peak leaf-
peeping 
https://lancasteronline.com/features/home_garden/fall-foliage-in-lancaster-county-and-beyond-where-
and-when/article_20f03164-d25b-11e8-b371-bf4d99705643.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: EPA aims to triple pace of deregulation in coming year 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/national-politics/article220238020.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: EPA puts off final say on science transparency rule 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/health-care/article220159115.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Environmentalists file 3rd lawsuit over Trump wall plans 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article220223590.html  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Rain may be contributing to cemetery sinkholes 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/rain-may-be-contributing-to-cemetery-
sinkholes/article_b6e1f80f-1ba2-5954-9b1d-693906aef67d.html  
 
Milton Standard Journal: Milton Area School District mold bill nearly $1.5M 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article_86ad3cb6-d1f9-11e8-a5a3-3706d16ef26b.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville crews repairing slide on Meadowbrook Road 
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https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/14191537-74/murrysville-crews-repairing-slide-on-meadowbrook-
road 
 
Tribune-Review: Windmont Farms development public hearing Nov. 14 
https://triblive.com/local/hamptonshaler/14192104-74/windmont-farms-development-public-hearing-
nov-14 
 
Post-Gazette: National briefs: EPA aims to triple pace of deregulation in coming year 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/nation/2018/10/18/National-briefs-EPA-aims-to-triple-pace-of-
deregulation-in-coming-year/stories/201810190071  
 
Post-Gazette: Residents cite changing weather patterns in opposition to proposed development in Fox 
Chapel 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/north/2018/10/18/Residents-cite-changing-weather-patterns-in-
opposition-to-proposed-development-in-Fox-Chapel/stories/201810180025 
 
Post-Gazette: A mild winter is predicted for much of the U.S., but El Nino may mean storms for some 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/10/18/A-mild-winter-is-predicted-for-much-of-
the-U-S-but-El-Nino-may-mean-storms-for-some/stories/201810180201 
 
Post-Gazette: East Pittsburgh residents displaced by Route 30 landslide return home 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/east/2018/10/19/East-Pittsburgh-residents-displaced-by-Route-30-
landslide-return/stories/201810180182 
 
Herald-Standard: Cutthroat Adventure: Fayette Conservation District serves county’s surge in small-scale 
farming 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/sports/outdoors/fayette-conservation-district-serves-county-s-surge-
in-small-scale/article_daaa9bc5-a722-5291-b6ec-4c81d9e7c060.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Josephine St. expected to reopen by next week 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2018-10-
18/Front_Page/Josephine_St_expected_to_reopen_by_next_week.html 
 
Erie Times: Sonney to host public meeting for Waterford Township bridge project 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20181018/sonney-to-host-public-meeting-for-waterford-township-
bridge-project 
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